
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 I am an Airbnb owner in Westerville, Ohio. I’m able to provide a place for families to rent a place 
to visit local family members; graduate Otterbein students to complete their short term resident 
studies; traveling nurses to find an affordable home to reside in and have their families visit on a 
short-term basis. We fill a need! Many families need a place they can travel with children and pets, 
and we fulfill both of those needs. We provide travelers with all the comforts of home; fully stocked 
kitchen, rec room, multiple bathrooms, yard space. It’s truly a home away from home. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Jodi Lloyd 

Jodi


